

Department of AdministrationCommunity Block Grant Administration

John O. Norquist Mayor David R. Riemer Director

Juanita Hawkins Administration—Block Grant Director

June 3, 2002

Reverend John McVicker Executive Director Christ the King Development Corporation 7750 North 60th Street Milwaukee, WI 53223

Re: Large Impact Development Project

Dear Reverend McVicker:

I am writing to notify you that the Community Development (CD) Committee will take up your request to extend your Large Impact Development Project on June 18th, 2002.

The Community Development Block Grant's recommendation reflected the LID policy; that is, the award remains open for six months, from the date of Common Council approval. The CD Committee authorized an extension to June 20, 2002.

CBGA will recommend at the June 18th meeting that a \$1 award be made to this project for future consideration, but not to extend beyond December 20, 2002.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Juanita Hawkins

Director